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To:  Dr. Jeff Turner 

From:  Tracey Wallace 

Date:  October 18, 2007 

Re:  Public Reporting of Highly Qualified Teachers   

 

NCLB requires each LEA to publicly report progress of the LEA and its campuses toward 

meeting the HQ teacher requirements as defined by the State’s measurable highly qualified 

teacher objectives.  This public reporting process for 2006-2007 and 2007-2008 is to occur no 

later than November 15, 2007, and may occur simultaneously. 


